
Mr Phillip Weickhardt 
Inquiry into Waste Generation and Resource Efficiency in Australia 
Productivity Commission 
LB2, Collins Street East 
MELBOURNE  VIC  8003 
 
Dear Commissioner Weickhardt, 
 
I would like to voice my concern at the amount of waste and cost of waste, to the 
community and to the environment. 
 
The areas I would like to see improved are: 

• Extended Producer Responsibility 
• More emphasis on re-cycling 
• Greater education of the community so that employees also put pressure on 

employers who disregard best practice 
• Packaging reduced and recyclable 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
Valerie Neill 


